
Federal Building Entrance 

Due to heightened security at all federal courthouses, photo ID is
required when entering the building.

You will have to pass through a metal detector each time you enter the
courthouse.  The following items are not allowed in the courthouse:
 weapons, ammunition, loose batteries, mace, cameras, recorders,
knives, and knitting/crochet needles.  You are encouraged to leave other
non-essential items at home or in your vehicle.


